

## **Dear Infectious Disease Physicians & Nurses**

Would you like to know more about genetic and genomic testing for your patients? If so, you are invited to the first of two complementary one-hourly educational sessions at Nottingham's Queens Medical Centre:

"Requesting Genetic and Genomic Testing"

Tuesday 27 February, 4-5pm, Nightingale 2 Seminar Room, City Hospital, Nottingham, NG5 1PB.

Speaker: Dr Brian Thomson, Director, Nottingham Health Science Biobank & Programme Leader for 100kGP, NUH

CPD accreditation applied for, with the Royal College of Physicians.



The second session, date TBC, will be on:

"Managing the Results from Genetic and Genomic Testing"

NB. Sessions for other specialities to follow, please watch this space!

For further information, or if you would like to attend, please contact

Rebecca Ashdown, Clinical Nurse Educator, Genomic Medicine.

Email: rebecca.ashdown@nuh.nhs.uk